
DODGE CHARGER PPV 

ALL-WHEEL DRIVE 

2018/2019 MODEL 

QUANTITY: TEN 

BIDS WILL BE OPENED AT 

12:00 PM, May 1, 2018 

PURCHASING DEPARTMENT 

ROOM 324   –   CITY HALL 

101 NORTH MAIN STREET 

WINSTON-SALEM, N.C.  27101 

ADVERTISEMENT FOR BIDS 

FORSYTH COUNTY 

QUANTITY TEN 2018/2019 DODGE CHARGER PPV/ALL-WHEEL DRIVE 

Pursuant to Section 143-129 of the General Statutes of North Carolina, sealed proposals endorsed 

quantity ten Dodge Charger PPV All-Wheel Drive 2018/2019 Model will be received by the City of 

Winston-Salem/Forsyth County Purchasing Department in Room 324, City Hall Building until 12:00 

PM, May 1, 2018 at which time they will be publicly opened and read.  Instructions for submitting bids 

may be obtained during normal working hours (8:00 A.M. to 5:00 P.M., Monday-Friday) at the same 

location, or by contacting Russell Frye via email russellf@cityofws.org or phone 336-747-6933.    

The County reserves the right to reject any or all proposals. 

Russell Frye 

Buyer 

(336) 747-6933

Owner has no responsibility for the accuracy, completeness, or sufficiency of any Bidding Documents 
obtained from any source other than the Issuing Office. Obtaining these documents from any source other 
than the Issuing Office may result in obtaining incomplete and inaccurate information. Obtaining these 
documents from any source other than the Issuing Office may also result in failure to receive any addenda, 
corrections, or other revisions to the Bidding Documents that may be issued 

mailto:russellf@cityofws.org

